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Would You Like to Serve? 

 
      This year the Model A Ford Foundation is looking for three (3) individuals who love the 
Model A hobby and are interested in serving on the MAFFI Board of Trustees. The MAFFI Board 
oversees the Model A Ford Museum at the Gilmore Car Museum and encourages Model A'ers 
around the country to support the museum through membership in MAFFI, donations to the 
museum operations and the Endowment Fund.  
 
        A trustee serves for three years and is eligible to serve a second consecutive term if he or 
she desires.  Trustees must be a member in good standing of MAFFI and we strongly encourage 
each trustee to support both national clubs, MAFCA and MARC through membership as well.  
We ask that while serving on the MAFFI Board, you do not run for or accept positions on 
another national club's board.  If you think you may be interested in serving on the MAFFI 
Board, please contact our Executive Director, John Marshall (ExecutiveDirector@maffi.org), or 
Jerry Morrissey (President@maffi.org). 
 
        The Board meets once a year on a day before Model A Day(s) at the Gilmore begin, which 
usually falls on the third weekend in September.  Attendance at the meeting and Model A Day 
is strongly encouraged.  Meetings and business are also conducted through email and 
conference phone calls so a trustee must have access to a computer for email.  We like to have 
representation on the Board from all areas of the country.  We would like to also encourage 
women to serve on the board. 
 
        Don’t forget to register for your Model A Days prepaid events on the MAFFI website. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mike DuBreuil, MAFFI  
 
clubcontact@maffi.org 


